
 

 

MINUTES FOR THE April 7, 2008 MEETING OF THE CATHARINE 
TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 

All members were present and visiting was  John Lear and Mr. Len Turner. 
 

David made a motion to accept last month’s minutes as written, Ralph seconded the 
motion and all were in favor.  

 
Barrie made a motion to accept the financial report as written, David seconded the motion 

and all were in favor.  
 
 

Old Business 
 

Since Mr. Dick Furmanchik submitted the applications for the Community Development 
Block Program and the County’s Affordable Housing Trust Fund there has been  no 

correspondence as to whether we have received any funds. 
 

Keller Engineer’s as received a copy of the Wind Mill Ordinance for review and we are 
waiting for a review response from Keller’s 

 
 

New Business 
 

Mr. and  Mrs. John Lear  and Mr. Len Turner were here to express concerns on the 
Varner’s dumping trash on their property which is disturbing the quality of life for the 

neighbors. They have seen  Dionne and Dave Varner dumping the trash from a black pick 
up truck. Kara will contact Allen to look into what constitutes a junk yard in the junk yard 

ordinance because the debris is construction debris  such as siding, shingles, tarps etc.  
Kara will right a letter of concern and fax it to DEP and we recommend the residents call 

and write letters of concern to DEP as well to help expedite the process.  
 

Omega Bank and First National Bank merged but there will be no changes in our quality 
of service.  

 
The supervisors reviewed the Theodore Casselberry  planning module and found that the 

checklists were complete and signed the modules. They will now go for review by 
DEP  

 
Rails to Trails  contacted the township on the matter of installing a comfort station 

and would like Catharine Township’s approval for putting in this type of 
permanent restroom. They are willing to attend a meeting if needed. Kara will 

write a letter and advise them to contact Les Johnson at the Blair County 



 

 

Sanitation Committee.  
 
 

Barrie would like to accept stone and patch prices from New Enterprise and Grannas 
Bros.   

 
As roadmaster Barrie suggested that the Township should consider looking into buying a 

new truck for roadwork. Barrie is going to look into prices and comparison.  
 

Barrie made a motion was made to pay the bills. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 


